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N.C. Transportation Summit

The N.C. Department of Transportation,
in partnership with NC GO! and NC
Chamber, hosted the fifth annual N.C.
Transportation Summit May 21-22,
2024, at the Koury Conve ​​ntion Center
in Greensboro. ​​ ​

The annual event explored topics
related to safety, funding and
innovation for North Carolina’s growing
population and transportation needs. ​

Over 1,000 attendees were able to gain
insights from more than 60 speakers
into the current needs and potential
future of transportation.

You can see everything you missed
here.

DMV Saturday Hours

The N.C. Division of Motor Vehicles
has resumed Saturday hours at 16
driver license offices across the
state.

Services will be provided from 8 a.m.
- noon Saturdays through Aug. 24.

Customers are still encouraged to
utilize the NCDMV's online services
for various needs, including but not
limited to renewing or ordering
duplicates of driver licenses and ID
cards, address changes and voter
registration cards.

New NCDMV Credentials

New driver licenses, permits, and
identification cards will now feature
the latest in card security design and
construction specifically designed to
combat fraud.  

The state’s new credential is a 100%
polycarbonate card that is
personalized using laser engraving
technology and contains more than
50 security features to assist law

https://www.ncdot.gov/news/nc-transportation-summit/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.ncdot.gov/dmv/offices-services/customer-service/Pages/extended-hours-offices.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/ncdotcommunications
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=melaniediehl&nav=ff0824ec-cbe8-49bf-88c8-5c9a7c9ff7db


enforcement in the deterrence and
detection of fraud.  

 The current design will be phased
out by the end of June, but current
licenses and ID cards will remain
valid until their expiration date.

Learn More

Contract Applications Sought to Operate Lincolnton License Plate

Agency

The N.C. Division of Motor Vehicles is seeking applicants to operate a license
plate agency (LPA) in Lincolnton.

In North Carolina, NCDMV oversees LPAs, but the agencies are managed by
private businesses or local governments. The current agency, at 2683 East
Main Street, will close on September 19, 2024, when the current contractor
retires. Matthew Craig has operated this office since December 2020.

More information is available here.

Check Out Weekly Updates with
NCDOT Now

There's a new NCDOT Now episode every
Friday. Keep up to date on transportation
news, projects and events.

Watch the Latest
Episode
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